
CITY OF LYNDON 

COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2014 

 

The Council Meeting was called to order by Mayor Barto at 6:00p.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited. Those present: Jim Baker, Betsy Kramer, Becky Ricketts, Cathy Robertson, Mardy 

Sidebottom, Mary Watson and City Attorney John Singler. Carla Nalley was absent. 

 

A motion was made by Cathy Robertson, seconded by Mardy Sidebottom to approve the minutes of 

the August 25
th

 Council Meeting. Motion carried unanimously. A motion was made by Mardy 

Sidebottom, seconded by Becky Ricketts to approve the minutes of the September 15
th

  Caucus 

Meeting. Motion carried unanimously.  

 

The Treasurer’s Report was given and will be filed for audit. Balance for September 1, 2014 was 

$4,829,167.18 

 

Angela Leet, candidate for Metro Council District 7, attended the meeting. She introduced herself, 

answered questions and passed out her voting information. 

 

A motion was made by Becky Ricketts, seconded by Mary Watson to declare the City dump truck 

surplus property for bid. Motion carried unanimously. The bid will go out electronically. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

The Mayor announced the next meeting dates. Caucus is on October 20th and Council is on October 

27th, both being at 6:00pm. She also informed the council the storytelling event has been confirmed 

for October 18
th

 from 7pm to 9pm. Details of the event were discussed.  

 

OTHER BUSINESS: 

 

Cathy Robertson thanked the Mayor for the information on the building permit for 708 Lyndon Lane 

but it doesn’t state the information she inquired about. 

 

The Mayor explained the logo designs that were given to council members were those Mrs. Robertson 

got from Allegra. Discussion was held about getting the community involved in the design process and 

possibly contacting the Courier Journal to write an article about submitting logo design ideas. The 

Mayor said the City would contact the newspaper and try to get an article out in a timely manner. 

 

Jim Baker excused himself from the meeting at 6:12pm. 

 

Mrs. Robertson asked about the Dodge dump truck repair on the check register and how that will affect 

the bidding. The Mayor said there will be a minimum bid to cover cost of repairs. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

            

______________________________ 

        Susan Barto, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

_________________________________ 

Stacey Woodward, City Clerk 


